
From: wca2 <wcabmw2@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 4:18 PM 
To: Schmenk, Colin R  -DNR; winners circle auto 
Subject: Fwd: Revised proposal for well abandonments 
Attachments: Winners Circle Well Abandonments.pdf 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Duane Reichel <duane@soils.ws> 
Date: Sat, Apr 30, 2022 at 4:46 PM 
Subject: RE: Revised proposal for well abandonments 
To: wca2 <wcabmw2@gmail.com> 
 

Hello Terry, 

  

Attached are the well abandonment forms for the work that we completed for you. I’ll mail the originals 
to you. 

  

Sincerely, 

                Duane 

  

Duane E. Reichel, P.E. 

Soils & Engineering Services, Inc. 

1102 Stewart Street 

Madison, WI  53713-4648 



(608) 274-7600, ext. 116 

  

From: Duane Reichel  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 11:18 AM 
To: wca2 <wcabmw2@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Revised proposal for well abandonments 

  

Hello Terry, 

  

We did complete the work and you can return the cones to the Village. Thank you for helping us out 
with that. 

  

Sincerely,             

Duane 

  

Duane E. Reichel, P.E. 

Soils & Engineering Services, Inc. 

1102 Stewart Street 

Madison, WI  53713-4648 

(608) 274-7600, ext. 116 

  

From: wca2 <wcabmw2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 7:58 AM 
To: Duane Reichel <duane@Soils.ws> 
Subject: Re: Revised proposal for well abandonments 

  

Hello Duane, 



  

Pleasure finally meeting you the other day. I understand your crew was scheduled to be onsite on 
Tuesday and then again on Thursday to finish the well work/abandonment. Please inform me when that 
onsite work has been completed so I may return the traffic cones to the Village of Oxford. 

  

Thank you for helping me complete the remediation project at the Winner's Circle in Oxford. 

  

Terry Berndt 

Owner 

Winner's Circle Automotive 

608-547-7466 

  

On Tue, Apr 12, 2022 at 6:06 PM Duane Reichel <duane@soils.ws> wrote: 

Hello Terry, 

  

Attached is the revised proposal for the abandonment of the monitoring wells. We will charge for the 
quantities related to the well abandonments including the total footage of wells abandoned and the 
number of asphalt patches needed for the flush mount well protectors. As we discussed, you will 
provide the road signs for us. I also removed the site cleanup charge. 

  

Let me know if you have any questions regarding this submittal. I can have a drilling crew on site the 
week of April 18, 2022 (weather permitting). 

  

Sincerely, 

                Duane 

  

Duane E. Reichel, P.E. 



Soils & Engineering Services, Inc. 

1102 Stewart Street 

Madison, WI  53713-4648 

(608) 274-7600, ext. 116 

  


















